
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3/23/20 
 
 
Good morning District 22 families, 
 
 
I hope that everyone is safe and feeling well.  These are trying times for everyone.  As we begin remote 
learning for our students, please understand that this is new for everyone.  There may be glitches and 
unanswered questions but together, we will resolve all issues.   
Last week, schools gave out whatever forms of technology they had to parents.  There are surveys that your 
school principal can share with you if you still need of a device.   
Students should be logging on today to commence remote learning.  Please know that there are no required 
hours that your child must log in or sign in.  The work assigned will be carefully monitored by teachers and 
administrators.  Once again, reach out to them via email if you have any concerns.   
As far as assessments and grading, teachers will delineate how students will be assessed.  As you heard, 
standardized state exams have been postponed.  As soon as I hear more information, I will share. 
The most import thing we can do at the moment is keep our families safe and healthy.  This includes 
physically and emotionally.  Please know that my team is available should you need resources in these 
areas.  Children are feeling the same stress so we have to be their role models and navigate through these 
new waters.   
 
 
Wishing you health and peace,  

Julia Bove 
Superintendent 
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